
 

3rd May 2023. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Early redemption of US$ 35,931,200 4% Foreign Currency Convertible Bonds due 2032 

(“FCCBs”). 
 
This is to inform that the Company has redeemed the entire outstanding FCCBs at their principal 
amount aggregating to US$ 529,338.11 together with accrued but unpaid interest thereon up to the 
redemption date @ 1.25% p.a. amounting to US$ 1,378.48 in accordance with terms of the FCCBs. 
 
Accordingly, the FCCBs have been cancelled and will be delisted from the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited. Following the redemption, there are no outstanding FCCBs in issue.  
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 
 
 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
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